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Business Digest 

Caisses populaires contribute to NBCC 
 
During Cooperation Week, the Caisses populaires acadiennes announced a financial 
contribution of $100,000 towards the NBCC Foundation's major funding campaign.  
 
The contribution made by the Fondation des Caisses populaires acadiennes will be given 
over a five-year period, at an amount of $20,000 per year. The donation will help the 
New Brunswick Community College's (NBCC) funding campaign. NBCC is trying to 
raise $3.75 million. 
 
"We are thrilled to be able to count on the precious support of the Fondation des caisses 
populaires acadiennes in our work to promote excellence in our youth", said Michel 
Theriault, assistant deputy minister and CEO for New Brunswick Community College.  
 
Theriault said the support solidifies the "special relationship" the community colleges 
have with the business and institutional sector. 
 
"(It is) a relationship that is essential to ensuring that a qualified workforce can rise to 
meet the economic realities of our province." 
 

 


